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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to inform you of my objection to the above application.

I have taken the time to study the proposal in detail and have looked at all angles to see if this application has a
justifiable reason for being accepted, unfortunately I can not.

The damage to the local area will be immense, and if we do need another waste facility there would many many
more suitable sites.

The proposed “justification” for this site is the clay that is available however there appears to be no real need to
supply clay. There are no brickworks here and having to transport it is completely against any carbon neutral
thinking.

We have seen and are seeing an unprecedented amount of housing schemes being allowed which is swallowing
up a vast amount of land, making these tranquil spaces all the more special.

We need to protect what we have and not allow a development that has no benefit to any part of the community
destroy this historic woodland.

There will be deaths caused from the granting of this application.

The roads are not suitable for the proposed amount of HGV traffic and as a local resident I have seen the
problems they cause on such narrow roads.

I have thought long and hard about this application and I really do not see any real reason to allow this to
proceed if you consider the massive detrimental effect it would have.

Yours faithfully,

Sent from my iPhone





